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PTO Meeting Minutes – Monday, January 6, 2020 

Attendees: Gerri Kleinberg, Kandy Weisglass, Mary Trowbridge, Val Stauffer, Wendy Hallowell, Anne 

Cyr, Tom Kramer, Erica Reichel, Melissa Tritt 

Treasurer Report given by Kandy: 

• Book Fair raised $2235 

o $1500 library donation 

• Net profit for the Run for Ed - $15,705. 

• Spirit Wear - $162. 

• Wooden Roses - $96. 

President Report given by Gerri: 

• Talent Show – March 18th 

• Family Fun Night – Jan. 23rd 

o Using electronic bingo board again this year 

o Prizes will be gift cards 

o SignUp Genius will be sent out for volunteer bingo callers 

o Info flyer will be sent out sometime this week 

• Spirit Wear will be sold at upcoming events 

o Online sales still being worked out 

Teacher Report given by Anne and Wendy: 

• ARC of Lancaster presentation well done 

• Champ theme for December was “giving” 
o Grade levels buddied up and made cards and ornaments for residents at Oak Leaf 

Manor 

Will do again next year, possibly more outreach to Oak Leaf? 

o Mrs. Settle’s class donated care packages with school supplies to GAiN (Global Aid 

Network) 

Care packages were then sent to children being detained at boarders 

PTO donated $150 to help with shipping costs for care packages 

School wide participation considered for next year 

• 6th grade Field Trip to Franklin Institute sometime in April 

Principal Report given by Tom: 

• Next Coffee Talk sometime this spring 

o Will focus on book “The Gift of Failure: How the Best Parents Learn To Let Go So Their 
Children Can Succeed” by Jessica Lahey 

Next PTO Meeting – Monday, March 2, 2020 at 5:15 P.M. 


